
Volunteer Recognition!!
This letter acknowledges the efforts of Ahmad Lashgar!!
for 2.5 hours of volunteer time on Sunday April 27, 2014 in support of the TC Half Marathon 
Start Line at the University of Victoria.  Volunteers provided set up of equipment, preparation of 
the start line and marshalling of runners.!!
If there are any further questions regarding this service, please contact us.!!
Thank you.!!
Steve Duck !
Steve Duck!
Start Line Manager!
TC Half Marathon!!
email: Steve@TIDESgroup.com!


